
 
 

USD School of Law  

Pro Bono  
Opportunities Fair 

4 p.m. Wed., Oct. 23 
Room 102 

Students interested in pro bono publico are invited and 
encouraged to attend this annual information fair. Law 
School student orgs offering pro bono opportunities are 
invited to share their information.  
 
Also invited to present are representatives of: 
Access To Justice (A2J/SD Bar), East River Legal Services, 
Minnehaha County Public Defender, UJS Pro Se Helpline.  

 

     


